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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

It has been a good week in Year 4 
and the children have adjusted well 
to their new routines.  

 

We would be grateful if all children 
could bring in their reading books 
and records every day in order that 
they are available to be heard read-
ing.  

 

Just a reminder that all parents are 
welcome to visit us after school on 
Wednesday (11th) from 3.45pm to 
4.45pm. We look forward to seeing 
you then, when we will be able to 
give details of some important work 
which we are targeting this year.  

 

Swimming 

This starts on Friday. Letters have 
been sent home with details of les-
son times and appropriate costumes 
etc. You can find copies on the 
school website if necessary. A big 
thank you to the parents that have 
volunteered to help out each week! 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week : 

caught     clause 

naughty    cause 

taught     astronaut 

daughter       applaud 

Autumn    author 

Next week we will be looking at story structure 
and settings in English. 

In maths we will be working on Roman Numer-
als and place value. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our first topic task of the year relates to our new study of the Ancient Egyptians. In a few weeks time we will be set-
ting up our very own Egyptian Museum and we would like the children to produce an artefact to display in it. This 
could be anything that might be found in Ancient Egypt (a pyramid, a canopic jar, a sphinx, a chariot, a sarcophagus, 
a scroll etc). We ask that the children prepare a label to explain the significance of their item, which will form part of 
the museum. The deadline for this work is Friday 20th September.  

English & Maths 

¿Cuántos años 
tienes? 

How old are 
you? 

(Yo) tengo … años. I’m …years old. 


